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Comments on Proposals 11, 12,13 & 14
9 Dec. 2012

After participating in the committee process on these proposals, we, the
undersigned stakeholders in the Togiak sac-roe fishery, have come to the
following conclusion. Without belaboring the specifics here, we strongly urge the
Board not to adopt any of these proposals because of their potential for serious
negative impacts to this important 54 million industry. Stability in this fishery is
vital and we urge the Board to maintain status quo on these matters, not only for
the sac roe fishery but for the Bristol Bay salmon industry as well, due to

interrelated economies of the tender fleet and processors that serve both

fisheries.
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